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Info sought on vandalism incident in Onaga
(KMZA)--Information is being sought on a vandalism incident in Onaga.

The Pottawatomie County Sheriff- Office took a report Tuesday of graffiti
painted on the Onaga Historical Society building at 302 East 2nd Street.

It is believed to have occurred sometime between February 11th and February
21st.

Anyone with information is asked to contact Detective Rowdy Gates at the

Pottawatomie County Sheriff- Office at 785-457-3353, or leave a tip on the
Sheriff's Office Crime-Stoppers link at ptsheriff.com.
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